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Sunday, March 5, 2023  
     8:45 am  Sanctuary Choir Rehearsal
     9:30 am  Sunday School
  10:30 am   Worship  
              corbinfbc.org/joiningusfromhome
     6:00 pm	 Youth

Wednesday, March, 8, 2023
     5:30 pm   Dinner -  Baked Potato Bar (call
                        the church office to make your 
                        reservation or to cancel a 
                        standing reservation by Mon., 
                        Mar 6th) 
     6:15 pm   Adult Bible Study - 
                        Acts 11 : 19-26
     6:15 pm   Children and Youth Activities
        
Thursday, March 9, 2023
       12:00 noon - 2:00 pm Food Pantry

Save The Date - 
Business Meeting, 6:15, Wednesday, March 22, 
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This Week We Remember
			   Andy and Viola Reese

Andy and Viola Reese moved to Corbin in 1999, 
having lived in Barbourville for 35 years, both 
retiring in 1989.  He retired from the pastorate 
having served as pastor of First Baptist Church, 
Barbourville, for 25 years, and she was a school 
librarian in Knox County for 20 years.  Following 
retirment, Andy served as a interim pastor in and 
around Barbourville, as well as a representative for 
Kentucky Baptist Homes for Children, now known as 
Sunrise Children’s Services. This representation was 
a good fit for both Andy and Viola, as she had grown 
up at Glendale Children’s Home near Elizabethtown.

They were good friends with John and Jayne 
Dunaway, and frequently visited First Baptist, 
Corbin, where their daughter, Elizabeth, is a member. 
Once they moved to Corbin, they joined this church 
and were members of Bob Lockhart’s Sunday School 
class. In 2003, Andy, as well as Bob Lockhart, were 
named Pastors Emeritus of First Baptist, Corbin.  
Whenever able, Andy and Viola were here on 
Sundays and Wednesdays, and enjoyed the worship, 
fellowship, and friends here.

					   

www.corbin.org



Pastoral Care Emergencies
Nights and Weekend:

Minister:  		  Alex Lockridge
			   606-401-9011
	            
If you are unable to reach this minister, please leave a 
message on voice mail. Messages will be monitored at 
regular intervals.

Deacon: 		   Daniel Lowe
			    606-521-9552

  
February 26, 2023 Offering Summary
Budget Offerings				    $         4,501.00	
YTD Budget Offerings:			   $    199,858.40
YTD Budget Goal:				   $    220,044.00
               
Loose Change received in March will be used for 
Southeast Kentucky Ministerial Alliance’s Ministry-- in 
conjunction with the Corbin & Williamsburg police 
departments-- to stranded travelers.

First Baptist Church at Worship

The Second Sunday in Lent
Behold, I Make All Things New

March 5, 2023
Ten-thirty O’clock in the Morning

Scripture Lessons
Genesis 12 : 1-9; Psalm 121;

John 3 : 1-17

Children’s Moment by Jeremiah Banks

Anthem by The Sanctuary Choir
God So Loved the World

 Sermon by Alex Lockridge 
“New Meaning“

Sanctuary flowers for Sunday, March 5, 2023 
are placed in memory of DAMON HODGES in 

commemoration of his birthday
by

Peggy Harris Hodges

Sanctuary flowers for Sunday, March 5, 2023 are 
placed in commemoration of GAYLE MAJORS’ 

March 6th birthday
by

Phil Majors
__________________

Gifts have been given to the General Fund in memory of
Helen Carpenter and Verneda Sturgill 

 by 
Glenn and Frankie Sasser

Gifts have been given to Global Missions and the 
White Flag Ministry 

in honor of our Pastors, Alex, Paul, and Jeremiah 
by

Ruth Bradley

A gift has been given to the Stained Glass Fund 
in memory of Helen Carpenter

by
Aaron and Samantha Schumann

FBC’s Picnic and Pie & Basket Auction was a huge 
success! We far exceeded our CBF Global Missions goal  
of $3,000 by $2,000, totaling $5,161.03. And the time 
spent gathered together working toward a great cause 
was priceless! Thank each of you for helping with this 
event and your generous contributions.  

Kids and Youth In Action
The Children and Youth were not going to be outdone so 
they prepared and baked their own pies for the auction! 
Both pies brought top dollar!  Thank you to the kiddos 
for participating in this event and their generous 
contributions!

___________________________

Celebrating 100 Years of Worship
Our 100 Years of Worship celebration is just a couple 
of months away! If you are interested in serving on the 
event planning committee, please call the church office 
to add your name to the list for updates and notifica-
tions of future meetings.


